Py AN AIRPORTS AUTHORITY OF INDIA

111 CAUTION: BE AWARE OF FAKE RECRUITMENT !!!

It has been reported to AAI that unscrupulous elements/fraudsters/
touts/agents have created false identity for themselves and have
tried to deceive by pretending themselves as recruiters of Airports
Authority of India, offering fictitious job opportunities through fake
recruitment notices/messages/mobile phone calls for lucrative
careerin AAL

Airports Authority of India urges potential job seekers to exercise
caution and due diligence by verifying the authenticity of any job
advertisement/messages/call letters/appointment letters on the
careers section of AAl website www.aai.aero and no other website.

All details regarding recruitment such as detailed advertisement,
Application Verification/Interview Schedule, Final results, etc. are
published onAAl's website www.aai.aero.

Application fees is payable only at the time of online application
submission which is clearly mentioned in the advertisement and is
payable only by male candidates belonging to Unreserved and
OBC(NCL) categories. No other payments are sought at any stages
of recruitment by AAL.

Any person dealing with such unscrupulous elements/agents/
messages/mobile phone calls will be doing so at his/her own risk
and cost. Airports Authority of India shall in no way be responsible for
the consequences thereof.

If anyone falls prey to such fraud/fake recruitment racket, they are
advised to file an FIR against the fraudsters with the local Police
Station. For Hindi version please click on under mention weblink:
https:Ilwww.aai.aerolsitesldefauItlfileslaaiupIoadIAAI_NIT
%20No-03_Hindi_Dec_1 2 2024_0.pdf
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